CITY OF THORNTON – AUGUST 5, 2024 – 6:30 P.M. – CITY HALL

The Thornton City Council met on the above date and time with Mayor Mike Jensen calling the meeting to order. Council members present: Brad Willman, Randy Bohman, Bill Hicok, Roger Engebretson, and Jared Dietzenbach. Also present Mary Ingham and Chuck Malotte.
Bohman made a motion to approve the consent agenda. Willman seconded, motion carried. 
Discussion about the buildings on the north side of main street were discussed at length. Hicok made a motion to look at different avenues to speed up the process of obtaining the buildings. Engebretson seconded, motion carried.
Engebretson talked about different options to replace the trees in the park once all are removed. 
Ingham discussed the grant for the generator. Council is very happy with her help. Bohman made a motion approve the match resolution. Hicok seconded, unanimous roll call vote, motion carried.
Bohman made a motion to table the decision on the security cameras in the park. Engebretson seconded, motion carried.
Malotte talked about the white city shed and the patching a couple of spots on some streets.
Dietzenbach made a motion to approve the liquor license for the summer party on Aug. 24th. Willman seconded, motion carried.
Council approved Janeka to work for Malotte while on vacation later this month.
The September meeting will be Monday the 9th. 
There was continued discussion on the wages from last months meeting. This discussion will continue next month.
Bohman made a motion to adjourn. Hicok seconded, motion carried.
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